
 

 

 

 

Principal Message     

 
 
 

 Evergreen Elementary- A Great Place to Grow.   
 

  
  
 The month of October is always a favorite, fall break, Halloween, Parent-
Teacher Conferences. This year the month of October will look and feel a little 
different, but it is our goal to make it just as meaningful and enjoyable as in the 
past.  While Fall Break will still be during the week of October12-16, Parent 
Teacher Conferences will begin taking place September 26th and will be sched-
uled directly with your child’s teacher. Several accommodations can be made 
for families to help facilitate conferences and we encourage you to reach out to 
our teachers with preferences.   
 

 As we inch closer to an in-person return, please know that the entire 
staff at Evergreen is working hard to ensure that we come back to a safe, en-
riching, and supportive learning environment.  Over the next few weeks, we will 
be communicating directly with families about the safety and health protocols 
that will be implemented at Evergreen upon our eventual return.  There will be 
several changes due to our pandemic response, but rest assured that your 
child’s academic, social-emotional, and physical well-being will remain our top 
priority.  
  

 Evergreen Elementary is a PBIS School.  Our Mission is to Create and 
foster a positive community where everyone belongs. The three school-wide 
expectations at Evergreen are to Be Safe, Be Positive, and to Be Responsible. 
Our staff will be continuously recognizing and reinforcing these expectations 
throughout the school year and we appreciate your support as we transition to a 
more positive and forward-looking behavior management system. 
  

 As always, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 520-836-6694 
with any questions.  You can also follow Evergreen’s Facebook page 
@EvergreenCGESD to receive updates and to see some exciting things our 
students are working on.  
 
 
-Mr Scott Raymond 

Oct.  12-16 Fall Break 

Oct. 19 Kinder and 1st grade 
return to in person 
learning 

Oct. 21 Early Release 

Oct. 26 2nd - 5th grade re-
turn to in person 
learning 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have you seen our 
Facebook page?? 

 
Take a peek at what’s been 

happening on campus…. 
We post pictures and infor-

mation helpful to you! 
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